
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 

We have had a great and very busy week.  A very special shout out to all our Quadra Athletes who 

represented us incredibly well at the Zone Track Meet yesterday.  Our grades 3, 4 and 5s did a great job 

running for Quadra – whether it was the 4 x 100, the 100 meters, or the 800 meters.  Thanks to all our 

student athletes and the staff who supported them and a special thanks to our track coach, Ms. Tanya 

Timmermans.    

We also hosted our first Welcome to Kindergarten evening in 3 years last night.  A very big thanks to our 

kindergarten team (Ms. Read, Ms. Jodoin, Madame Dunn, Madame Tiringer) who hosted a wonderful 

event yesterday!  It was so nice to see our new students in person this year for the first time since the 

pandemic.  It was a well-attended affair that saw many smiles on many faces!  Thanks again to all those 

who made this very important evening possible.   

Today we were honoured to host the Yellow Wolf Singers, an Indigenous performing group who sang 

and drummed for both our primary and intermediate groups in two separate assemblies.  The two 

performers not only explained the importance of the songs they were singing and what they 

represented, they also gave students an insight as to other important aspects of their culture and its 

teachings.  Both our student groups did a great job of respectful listening!  Many thanks to the Yellow 

Wolf Singers for their performance and the knowledge they imparted upon our students. Special thanks 

to Sierra Lewis, Quadra’s Indigenous Youth and Family Counsellor, for organizing this event.   

 

 

 

 

 



 

Upcoming Important dates: 

• May 30 to June 3 

o Bike or Roll to School Week 

• June 6 

o Frimm students to Bamberton 

• June 8 

o PAC Meeting 

• June 9 

o Intermediate concert 

• June 14-16 

o iRide for Grades 4 and 5 

• June 16 

o Primary concert 

• June 23 

o Last day of school for students 

All Quadra students will be performing for their family and friends live in the Quadra gym 

this June.  The concerts are called, "Music Brings Us Together" and celebrate Quadra 

students' by singing songs suggested by Quadra families.  You are warmly invited to 

attend!  Please save the following dates:   

Grade 2/3, 3/4, and 4/5 classes will perform Thursday, 1:30 pm, June 9th  

Grades 1/2, 1, K/1 and K classes will perform Thursday, 1:30 pm, June 19th  

Hope to see you there, The Quadra Music Team 

 

BIKE TO SCHOOL WEEK Quadra Community - next week is Bike to School Week! Every student 

at Quadra who is able is encouraged to roll to school next week. Get out those bikes, scooters 

or skateboards and roll to school May 30 to June 3!  Each day, classroom teachers will ask their 

class who rolled to school. Participating students will add a sticker to our Bike to School Week 

tracking poster located outside the office. At the end of the week, we will submit our total 

number of riders to https://gobybikebc.ca/ website to log our participation.  

Thanks, Quadra, for promoting a greener, healthier commute to school! 

 

https://gobybikebc.ca/


CHANGE FOR UKRAINE - Our campaign to help Ukrainians displaced by war continues next 

week. Please help us make a generous donation to the Canadian Red Cross by sending your 

children with any change you can spare for the collection jar in their classroom. Thank you for 

your support! 

 

Please see the following information from our wonderful PAC: 

Quadra's Got Talent is coming next week! Stay tuned for the zoom link to join us on June 3. 

PAC meeting & social - Tuesday, June 7th 

Our final meeting of the school year happens on June 7th at 7pm, followed by a social at the Fifth Street 
Bar & Grill patio at 8:30pm. 

Meeting link: https://zoom.us/j/92978878303?pwd=aDNLVGFUTWRGNXBiVjdLa1ljR3NCZz09 

 
 

From Our School District: 

 
May 2022 Snapshot 

Guiding Your Children Through School Transitions 

The end of the school year can be an exciting and nervous time for students, especially for those who 

will be making a major transition into elementary school or middle school. For these students, there are 

many curiosities and questions about academic difficulty, managing a social life and handling 

coursework.    

 

https://zoom.us/j/92978878303?pwd=aDNLVGFUTWRGNXBiVjdLa1ljR3NCZz09
http://cm.pn/96p1


 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 



Have a safe and wonderful long weekend! 

Connor McCoy 


